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Tramway Alliance to carry out water 
pipeline alterations at the junction of 

Insinöörinkatu and Ahvenispolku 
 
 

Due to work on water supply network connections, we are 
forced to interrupt the water supply on Wednesday 7.2.2018, 

at 8:00 – 16:00 in this building. 
 
 
The interruption to the water supply may continue for longer than announced if unexpected 
problems are encountered in the connection work. 

 
We recommend that you store some water in a container before the interruption begins. 
During the interruption, all water taps must be kept closed to avoid any water damage. You 
can test if the water pressure has returned to normal by running the tap slightly open for a 
short while. 

 
After the work is completed, the water may temporarily appear cloudy. The water will 
become clearer after it has been run for a while.  

 
 
We apologies for any inconvenience caused by the interruption to the water supply. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Feedback and questions: 
Frenckell Service Point       

visiting address: Frenckellinaukio 2 B, Tampere 

e-mail: palvelupiste.frenckell@tampere.fi 
telephone: +358 3 5656 4400 


